
To whom it may concern, 
 
On behalf of the organizers of the TU+6 workshop (the 6th workshop on Turkic and Languages in Contact with 
Turkic), I would like to express my gratitude to the Canadian Linguistic Association for generously supporting 
the publication of the workshop proceedings.  
 
We received papers from institutions in different countries including Turkey, the U.S., Germany, Iran, among 
others. These papers represented diverse subdisciplines and provided substantial insights to the studies related to 
Turkic and languages in contact with Turkic. The submitted papers went through a blind-review process before 
being published. The volume, consisting of twenty-one papers, was published by the LSA Publications in 
January 2022.  
 
Several students and faculty members from the University of Toronto and other Canadian institutions were 
involved as reviewers, authors and editors in this volume.  
 
Thank you again for your generosity. We have acknowledged your support on the publisher’s website, available 
at http://journals.linguisticsociety.org/proceedings/index.php/tu/issue/view/176. 
 
Best Regards,  
Sahar Taghipour (on behalf of the TU+6 organizers: Songül Gündoğdu, Andrew Peters and Sahar Taghipour) 


